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MAKE THE RULES FOR APRIL FOOL’S! 
Friday 1st April 2022 

 
On the last day of term, the children are invited to come into school 
wearing their own clothes in return for donations to raffle at the 
May Fair, to be held on Saturday 14th May. A bottle, a box of 
chocolates, biscuits or goodies (for the goodie bags) or a monetary 
donation (to PURCHASE prizes from local businesses).  
 
If you choose to pay online, please use payment reference:  

AF [CLASS NUMBER] [CHILD’S SURNAME] 
 
However, this is not just any non-uniform day … this is “Make 
the Rules for April Fool’s”! The children can add in some “new 
school uniform rules” and here are some ideas: 
 

• crazy / wild hair 
• oversized hair accessories, unusual headband or hats 
• nail varnish or temporary tattoos (to be applied at home) 
• face paints (to be applied at home) 
• odd / funky socks or crazy tights 
• fancy dress outfits (no hooped skirts or heeled shoes) 
• pjs / onesies 
• sports gear / football kit 
• wear your clothes back to front / inside out 

 
How many new rules will you create? Year 2 have the added 
excitement of the climbing wall on 1st April so extra creativity may 
be needed to show off their uniqueness on this fun last day of term! 
 
We can’t wait to see what the children will come up with. 
(Parents and teachers are encouraged to join in with the fun too.) 


